JON TESTER

MONTANA

Lnited States Senate

Please join the

Senate Transparency Caucus

Dear Colleague:

I am writing to invite you to become a member of the U.S. Senate’s Transparency
Caucus.

The best government is a transparent one. This is not a partisan issue evidenced
by the good work being done by Republicans, Democrats and Independents in
Congress. But we can and must do more to bring greater transparency and accountability to
all branches of the government. It is my hope that this caucus can help facilitate this
important work.

The Transparency Caucus will serve as a platform to discuss, craft and support
measures to improve the oversight and transparency of all branches of the
government. Whether it be ensuring access to public documents or shining more light on
our campaign finance system, we can improve the responsiveness of the federal government
to every American by working together.

I am looking forward to exploring and pursuing these and many other transparency
initiatives in the 115" Congress, and I hope you will join me. If you would like to join the
Caucus or have any questions, please contact Lindsay Erickson at 4-3075
(Lindsay_Erickson@tester.senate.gov).

Sincerely,

Jon Tester
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